
Date: 9/19/2014 5:40:59 PM 
Subject: IT Budget

From: Pondy, Kevin <pondyk@aging.sc.gov>
To: 'Quentin Hawkins (QuentinHawkins@scsenate.gov)' <QuentinHawkins@scsenate.gov>
CC: 'Marie Waller (MarieWaller@scstatehouse.gov)' <MarieWaller@scstatehouse.gov>

Kester, Tony <kester@aging.sc.gov>

Quentin,
I have most of the items laid out for the budget. Tony and I talked about another option for tracking services as a
potential replacement for AIM. I have an outstanding call with the vendor to get rough pricing. Once I have this, I will 
send over the budget spreadsheet with explanations.

FYI and have a nice weekend,
-Kevin
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